National Eucharistic Congress at Knock

National Eucharistic Congress, Knock Shrine

26 — 27 September 2015

In preparation for the International Eucharistic Congress in Cebu in January 2016, a National
Eucharistic Congress will be held in Knock. A bus will be available to bring parishioners to
Knock on Sunday 27th September for the final day of the Congress. We plan to have pick-up
points in Warrenpoint, Newry, Banbridge and Lurgan. The price (which will be available when
numbers have been confirmed) will include a meal in Sligo on the return journey. Please
register your interest in going to the congress as soon as possible by leaving your name,
address and telephone number in your Parish Office or by phoning Mary (028 40625371) or
Geraldine (028 40662956 / 07771573759). To facilitate this event we will ask for the bus ticket
and meal to be paid by 17 September 2015. Thank you for your interest — we hope that many of
you will consider taking part in this pilgrimage.




